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Decision Letter

French Language Advisory Committee
Meeting No. 6 Contact Julie Lavertu, Committee 

Administrator 
Meeting Date Tuesday, May 15, 2018 Phone 416-397-4592 
Start Time 1:00 PM E-mail pec@toronto.ca
Location Committee Room 1, City Hall Chair Councillor Norman Kelly  

FA6.1 ACTION Amended Ward:All 

Establishment of a French-Language University in Toronto - Update 

Committee Decision 
The French Language Advisory Committee recommends to the Government Management 
Committee that: 

1. City Council affirm its support for the establishment of a French-language university in
Toronto.

2. City Council request CreateTO to engage French-language university staff to determine
what assistance, if any, the City of Toronto may be able to provide in the establishment of a
French-language university in Toronto.

3. City Council request the City Manager to include Government of Ontario and French-
language university staff in future post-secondary institution sectoral collaboration and
coordination initiatives undertaken by the City of Toronto.

Decision Advice and Other Information 
The Corporate Management Policy Consultant, City Manager's Office, provided a 
verbal update on the establishment of a French-language university in Toronto. 

Summary 
Brendan Nolan, Corporate Management Policy Consultant, City Manager's Office, will provide 
a verbal update on the establishment of a French-language university in Toronto. 

Background Information 
(April 3, 2018) Government Management Committee Item GM26.18 on French Language 
Advisory Committee - Establishment of a French-Language University in Toronto - Update 
(http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2018/fa/bgrd/backgroundfile-115126.pdf) 
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